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Kingfield Neighborhood Association 
E-Mail List Policy

The Kingfield E-Mail list will not be shared or sold to any individual or organization. 
The Kingfield Neighborhood Association (KFNA) E-mail list is fully moderated with 
postings compiled and distributed only by KFNA.

The KFNA board of directors or its designee has complete discretion to post timely 
submissions that meet one or more of the following guidelines:

1. It promotes an event or program organized by, paid for, or sponsored by 
KFNA;

2. It involves a request from a public official or entity for input from Kingfield 
residents on issues of public or community concern as long as it is consistent 
with KFNA’s status as a nonprofit;

3. It’s an extension of KFNA’s work or activities including, but not limited to, its 
standing committees, taskforces, and working groups;

4. It is an event that is free and open to the public held by a Kingfield member.  
5. It is a notice, news report, or announcement by an organization or effort 

endorsed by the KFNA board;
6. It concerns the public schools which serve Kingfield;
7. It is information from or based upon a law enforcement crime alert;
8. It is a notice of planned road closings, construction, or utility service outages 

that are likely to significantly impact residents and/or businesses of Kingfield.

Postings to the list must be submitted to the KFNA Executive Director, or designee, at:
Kingfield Neighborhood Association
3754 Pleasant Ave S  #101
Minneapolis, MN 55409
kfna@email.com
(612) 823-5980
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